
Ladies and Gentlemen, this is an overly broad attempt to deny lawful citizens their 
Constitutional Rights, as spelled out in the Second Amendment.  Yes, people need to feel secure 
when addressing issues with a significant other who threatens them, and such protections are 
already spelled out under our Laws, however, this borders on the realm of Fantasy-land, when 
all of the persons which are lumped under this proposed Bill are really looked at. Is it really 
necessary to include someone whom you once had sex with under this smothering blanket? 
The Rights of all Americans are under attack daily, and this Bill, HB4145, is a prime example!  

Thank you, Jim Kuhn 
Port Orford, Oregon  
 


